
           

Night work on Wongala Crescent, Beecroft 

The NSW Government is delivering the Sydney Metro project, Australia’s biggest 
public transport project. 

Services start in the first half of next year on Stage 1 of Sydney Metro, the $8.3 
billion Sydney Metro Northwest project.  

From Sunday 30 September 2018, the rail line between Epping and Chatswood will 
be closed to allow for major upgrades, including testing and installation of new 
signalling, electrical, fire and life safety systems. During this time, there will be seven 
Station Link bus routes that will replace train services for around seven months. 

Ahead of Station Link services starting on 30 September, Transport for NSW will be 
undertaking footpath improvement work, and installing a temporary Station Link bus 
stop on Wongala Crescent adjacent to, and to the south of, the existing bus stop. 

What do I need to know? 

 Phase one: 

o From 7pm Monday 30 July work will be undertaken to upgrade the 
footpath on Wongala Crescent and prepare the area for a temporary 
bus stop. 

o Work hours will be between 7pm and 5am for up to five nights a 
week. Phase one is expected to be completed over a two week 
period.  

o There will be some noisy activities such as concrete excavation, 
ground compaction and the use of trucks with reversing alarms. 
However we will carry out these noisier tasks before midnight 
wherever possible. 

o Traffic management will be implemented during our work hours to 
protect workers and the public. Please follow signs and traffic 
controllers’ directions. 

o Buses will continue to operate from or near the existing bus stop. 

 Phase two: 

o In mid-September, work will be undertaken to install two purpose 
built marquees and changing some existing traffic signs. 

o The work may take place between 7pm and 5am, will be completed 
in one shift and have minimal impact.  

The changes are marked on the map located on the reverse of this letter.  

Contact information 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner, DM Roads, on  

1800 332 660 or nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au. 

For further details about the Epping to Chatswood line upgrade, visit 
www.mysydney.nsw.gov.au/stationlink 

http://www.mysydney.nsw.gov.au/stationlink


           

 

 


